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GSC General Meeting for 9th September 2020 

***Calls to Order at 4:48 p.m. *** 

Quorum was not met; 13 clubs were present for the general meeting. 

1) Reports:  

a. President: Jonathan Ortiz 

i. GSC President makes an announcement regarding positions that 

are open for nominations: ASNMSU (GSC) Senator and Vice 

President of Activities. 

1. Elections will be held at the next GSC meeting on 

September 9th, 2020. Nominations of positions are to be 

emailed to the GSC President or Secretary.  

2. GSC President explains the duties and responsibilities 

associated with each position.  

b. Vice President: Ashlerose Francia 

i. No updates 

c. Vice President of Activities: -  

i. No report 

d. Secretary: Ashley Wu 

i. No report 

e. Treasurer: Angela-Faith Thomas 

i. No Report 

f. Senators 
i. No current updates. Senators will have updates after the first 

ASNMSU (that is scheduled for August 27th) meeting.  

2) Reminders 
a. Re-chartering your graduate clubs 
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i. The instructions and required forms for re-chartering a graduate 
club can be found online at the NMSU Campus Activities 
website.  

ii. GSC President adds that rechartering of clubs and organizations 
must be done before September.  

iii. Senator Tamang comments that it is necessary for organizations 

and clubs to complete the finance procedural workshop after 

rechartering.   

iv. information on their club members given large amount of 
information required.  

3) Task Force & Committee Updates  

a. Tuition Task Force 

i. Ashlerose Francia reports that the task forces hope to have a 

meeting with the finance committee regarding tuition remission. 

Tuition Task Force will ask for flexibility regarding tuition 

increase.  

b. Health Insurance Task Force  

i. Jonathan Ortiz reports on the update with the meeting with Dean 

Vasquez.  It is possible to get insurance for domestic students. 

Currently in the RFP process. Will speak with Dean Cifuentas 

and update more on the progress in the next GSC meeting.   

c. Regents Student Success Committee 

i. Council is currently exploring differential tuition. Council is 

considering differential tuition for specific programs that require 

more resources. No definite decisions regarding which programs 

will be implementing differential tuition have been made yet. 

Council is looking at the possibility of implementing differential 

tuition for the next academic year, Fall 2021 – Spring 2022.  
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***Adjournment: 5:04 p.m. *** 

 


